
 

From: Eileen Bambridge   

Sent: 17 March 2025 21:55 

To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: Fwd: Planning application for land west of Hight Steet Stebbing Essex. 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

 

From: Eileen Bambridge  

Subject: Planning application for land west of Hight Steet Stebbing Essex. 

Date: Mar 17, 2025 at 9:40 PM 

To: 

 

Once again my husband and I, are voicing our objections  to the planning application for the land 

west of Stebbing High street.    

 

We have lived here for over 45 years and brought our sons up here. The village is unrecognizable 

now compared to what it was then. So many of the green spaces have gone,.to be replaced by 

houses or housing developments. 

 

I would like to know why anyone thinks we need another housing development?. There isn't the 

infrastructure for it here.. Stebbing is a small village, not a town! 

 

Trying to drive through the high street now at school drop off or pick up time is quite hazardous, It's 

an accident waiting to happen. Goodness knows what it would be like with a housing estate opposite 

the school! 

 

Please listen to  the residents, and don't do this to our lovely village. 

 

With regards from Bob and Eileen Bambridge 

 




